CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL:  SUMMARY OF THE EXTANT PARISH COUNCIL TASKS FOR REVIEW AT THE COUNCIL MEETING ON 29THMARCH 2017 
1.  CORSTON COUNTRY FAIR 2017   

a)  In anticipation of the 2017 Corston Country Fair, the Parish Council will provide litter picking sticks which will be helpful during the post fair clean up. 
b)  The Parish Council will ensure that the First Aid Kit in the Pavilion is updated and black litter sacks and toilet rolls are available for the Country Fair..
c)  The Clerk has given the Country Fair Group contact information for Morris dancers.
2. GENERAL PC TASKS IN THE PARISH 
a)  The Clerk is trying to make contact with the owner of a house in the Barton about the need to undertake repairs to the redundant foundations of their old boundary fence that could easily fall onto the adjacent Barton Steps pathway. 
b)  On 22ndMarch, CURO were due to survey the damaged surface of the footpath between Meadlands and the A39.  CURO will advise the Clerk if repairs will be undertaken. 

c)   The Slip passageway light will be re-installed as soon as resources allow. 
d)  The defibrillator has been fitted to the village shop and activated.  A presentation about the use of the defibrillator will start at 7pm on 30thMarch in All Saints Church.  Further details of the presentation will be publicised soon.
e)  Following the theft of sand earlier this year from the grit bin by Goold Close the Council will consider moving the bin to another location.
2.  REVIEW OF THE PLAYING FIELD/VALLEY FIELD/PAILION  
a)  Following completion of the replacement boundary fence surrounding the Children’s Play Area the Chairman has decided that an additional notice, describing the use of the Playing Field, is not necessary.
b)  The Duchy and the Clerk have been unable to identify any dangerous trees near the weir.  However, there are some trees and bushes that may need to be felled, or pruned.
c)  The Parish Council will arrange for the outside of the Pavilion to be painted.  Repairs will be made to the box over the external tap, the notice board and a drawer front.
d)  The Clerk is investigating funding opportunities to help towards the possible purchase of exercise equipment for senior citizens in the Parish.
John May
Clerk to Corston Parish Council
23rdMarch 2017 
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